
 

Tualatin Sherwood Road  
Teton Avenue to Langer Farms Parkway 

 

 
Project scope: 

• Tualatin-Sherwood Road, between Langer Farms Parkway and Teton Avenue, will be 
widened to five lanes - two travel lanes in each direction with a center turn lane. 

• 12-foot multiuse path will be installed on each side of the road, with additional bike 
lanes at the intersections. 

• Drainage, traffic signals and street lighting will be upgraded. 
• The Willamette Water Supply Program will install a 66-inch drinking water pipeline in 

conjunction with the roadway improvements.  

Schedule:  

• Final design will be completed in winter 
2021. 

• Construction is expected to start in 
summer 2021.  

• Construction is expected to take two to 
three years to complete. 

• Project schedules are subject to change. 

Construction staging:  

• Construction staging will be determined as the design progresses. 
• The existing number of travel lanes will be maintained during peak hours; lane 

reductions during only non-peak hours. 

 

More information: 

• Project information: www.bit.ly/tsr-project 
• Email comments or questions to: lutproj@co.washington.or.us 
• Questions? Call 503-846-7800 


